
         
 

(ERASMUS + KA219  PROJECT 2017-1-ES01-KA219-037817) 

 OPEN EUROPE, OPEN HEARTS 

 

Tuesday 22st May – Saturday 26th May 2018 
 

 

Visit Radost 20 Kindergarten in “ str. Hristo Botev 54 ”, 9300, Dobrich,  Bulgaria. 

Delegations from Spain, Estonia, Romania and Turkey arrival representanting: 

 

 Akdeniz  Ilkokulu,  in  "Akdeniz  Mahallesi Aşık  Veysel  Caddesi  İtfaiye  

Yanı,  33640, Anamur, Turkey 

 Reyes Católicos School, in Comandante García Morato 2, 52006 Melilla, 

Spain. 

 Kohtla-Järve Lasteaed Tareke "Maleva 45, 31025, Kohtla-Järve, " Estonia, 
 

 Scoala Gimnaziala Nr.28 Galati "Rosiori 31, 800055, Galati, " Romania. 

 

 

 

Meeting our guests in the kindergarten by children and teachers. Presentation of 

dancing by the children of different partner countries of the project. Execution of 

traditional Bulgarian folk dances by the teachers of Radost kindergarten. 

Presentation of a presentation for Bulgaria, the town of Dobrich and Radost 

kindergarten. Visit of Dimitar Talev School and presentation of work with children 

with special educational needs. On the same day, a meeting with Deputy Mayor in 

the Municipality of Dobrich, where he presented the presentation of the educational 

system of Bulgaria. 

 



        
 

 

The second day of the visit was a training and work on creating an online photo 

album. 

We had some cultural activities like a visit to the Regional History Museum, the 

National Revival School with Calligraphy Lesson, Ethnographic House, St.George 

Church. Visiting the Art Gallery of Dobrich, Icon Hall and Memorial House "Jordan 

Yovkov ". We have presented our partners surveillance the work of teachers with 

children in groups. 

During the week we visiting the Community Center for Work with Children and 

Families, Euksinograde Palace. Visiting our cathedral, Palace to Queen Maria and 

Archaeological and Natural preserve "Kaliakra". 

Our partners also attended to the procession for the Day of Bulgarian writing and 

Culture. 

 

We had coordinators project meeting where we discussed: 

 

- The upcoming work on an online photo album 

 

- Let's discuss the deadlines for its implementation 

 

- The upcoming mobility in Romania. 

 

We had a farewell, where all teachers from the host country and visiting teachers 

had the opportunity to see traditional Bulgarian dances and enjoy the traditional 

Bulgarian dishes. 


